
 
May 18, 2023 
 
 
Dear 2023 Graduate, 
 
Please let me be one of the first to congratulate you on completing your senior year and earning your high 
school diploma! I am very excited to announce that our Senior Class of 2023 is graduating without any 
restrictions on family member limits at the ceremony. Diplomas will be received by Graduates in good standing 
following the graduation ceremony. 
 
By Friday, June 9th you should be done with finals and your senior projects! To celebrate we will start the day 
with the Senior Breakfast in the MPR at 9:30am. Following that, we will have graduation rehearsal in the 
Stadium. All Seniors are required to attend rehearsal in order to walk in the graduation ceremony. You will walk 
in groups of four for practice and staying with your same group during the ceremony. See the Activities/Grade 
Level-Senior Page. 
 
Please review the Senior Information on the website for graduation ceremony dress, parking, pranks, debts 
and distractions/disruptions. There is also information you can share with your family and friends planning on 
attending the ceremony on the Information tab. Please note again that NO BAGS of any kind will be allowed by 
anyone at graduation. 
 
Before moving on to your next great adventure, you will need to return all of the school’s materials that you 
have checked out from the library and the textbook room. Good standing means you have turned in your 
Chromebook, charger and textbooks by the deadlines below.   
 
Here is what you need to know regarding returning your materials: 
 
Chromebook returns:  

● Seniors can turn in Chromebooks Tuesday, June 6 - Thursday, June 8 in order to walk at graduation as 
long as finals are done. 

● The Library Chromebook collection time will be from 1-3PM. 
● Please bring your Chromebook and charger. 

 
Textbook and library book returns:  

● You are responsible for returning all of your textbooks and library books to the Library by Thursday, 
June 8, 2023.  

● Damaged/lost materials: After you have returned your materials, you will be notified if your account 
still shows items that need to be returned and/or replaced, and will be given instructions on how to 
resolve any issues and how to replace books.  
 

IMPORTANT: In order to receive your diploma on graduation day, all school materials must be 
returned no later than Thursday, June 8th by 3:30 PM.   
  
Thank you for being responsible for returning these items on time. Best of luck to you in your future endeavors. 
If you need transcripts, please talk to the Registrar’s office. Best of Luck to you! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kelly Rhoden, Principal 
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